
 

Friday 20th November 2020 

 

Classes 1 and 5 closing for 14 days 

Thank you to everyone who responded so quickly and positively to the class closures on 

Monday morning.  These situations are always going to occur at short notice. Isolating 

Teachers and Teaching Assistants are working hard at home between 9am and 3.15pm on 

DB Primary. Children will work in the same way that they do in class. Work is provided daily 

and children can upload their work onto DB Primary so that it can be marked.   

Please continue to contact your child’s teacher via email, as they are isolating at home too.  

We look forward to welcoming the isolating classes back into school on Friday 27th Novem-

ber 2020.  

If you or anyone in your household has covid symptoms and you are waiting for a test, the 

children must not come to school.  Please continue to follow the government guidelines.  

 

Our Community Garden 

The work on our school garden is now underway. If you are creative, or  have a trade/

experience that you would be willing to share in our garden, please do not hesitate to 

email school.  

 

Things to look forward to in December: 
 

Tuesday 1st December  - Our Christmas Windows and Tree will be displayed 

Tuesday 8th December—Bauble Workshops in classes 

Thursday 10th December -  Christmas Production goes live (fingers crossed) 

Friday 11th December - Pantomime in classes, Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

(Please do not buy a Christmas Jumper, non-uniform is fine) 

Thursday 17th December  - Class Christmas Parties 

Friday 18th December—LAST DAY 

 

The children return to school on Tuesday 5th January 2021.  


